
Extract from the 532nd Licensing Meeting of the Agency held on 22nd January 2008, 
in Dublin Regional Inspectorate, Richview, Clonskeagh Road, Dublin 
 
Request for Oral Hearing 
 Murphy Concrete Manufacturing Ltd  - Reg No W0129-01 
 The Directors considered documentation from the Office of Climate, 

Licensing and Resource Use detailing a request for an Oral Hearing of 
objections to the Proposed Decision on an application for a Review of Waste 
Licence, for Murphy Concrete Manufacturing Limited for their facility at 
Hollywood Great, Nags Head, The Naul, Co Dublin, Register of Licence No 
W0129-02.    The Directors noted that two valid objections, including one 
from the applicant, were received in relation to the Proposed Decision that 
issued on 27 November 2007.  It was noted that the objection made on behalf 
of Nevitt Lusk Action Group requested an Oral Hearing, having paid the 
required additional fee.  It was noted that the inspector dealing with the 
application had examined the objections and the request, and recommended 
that they did not meet the criteria that influence or govern an Agency decision 
to hold an Oral Hearing.  Following detailed discussion, the Directors 
accepted the recommendation, as detailed in the Inspector’s Report dated 15 
January 2008. 

 


	Extract from the 532nd Licensing Meeting of the Agency held on 22nd January 2008, 
	Request for Oral Hearing 

